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MEETING MINUTES 

Francis O’Brien Meeting Room, Town Hall 
Tuesday, May 19, 2015 - 7 p.m. 

 
Present: John Bethoney, Chairman 
  James Antonizick, Vice Chairman 
  Richard Schoenfeld 
  Jason Mammone, P.E., Director of Engineering 
  Joseph Flanagan, Director of Public Works 
  Michael D’Entremont, Chief of Police 
  Dennis Guilfoyle, BOS 
   
     
Mr. Bethoney called meeting to order at 7:00 pm.   
 
Mr. Bethoney noted that Kate McDermott was not present at this meeting. 
 
Mr. Mammone explained the situation with Madison Street and Mr. Bethoney indicated 
he had no problem with doing a study on that street. 
 
Recorder not working so we did not hear anything that anyone other than Mr. Bethoney 
said when they spoke.   
 
Mr. Guilfoyle was present at the beginning of the meeting then had to leave for a 
Selectman’s meeting. 
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